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B.E.A.R. Bones  
April 25 - 29 

This week at AL: 

 

All Week - Career Week 
 
Monday, April 25: 
*SEEALS Booster Juice 
*Gr. 5 Immunization 1:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 26: 
*SEEALS May Hot Lunches due 
Wednesday, April 27: 
Thursday, April 28: 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 
*Cultural Performance & Assembly p.m. 
Friday, april 29: 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Extreme Pita 
*Crazy Hair Day 
*Carnival Day 
 

Bus Pass 
Applications  
for the 2016 – 2017 
school year are now 
open. 

If your child requires 
transportation for the 

coming school year please go to the following 
link to apply. 

http://www.gsacrd.ab.ca/parents/bus-pass-
application-form 

A Call to Serve 
  
St. Albert Parish invites you to be an altar server.  An altar server helps the priest during 
Mass.  Special training is provided for this very important ministry in the church.  It is a 
great privilege to serve at the altar.  If you are in grade 4 and above, have already 
celebrated your First Holy Communion, and are willing to make a commitment, you can 
serve.  If you are interested or if you have any questions, please contact Fr. Ignacy at the 
parish 780-459-6691 or Ignacy.WariasOMI@caedm.ca 
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HELP NEEDED 
Our We Day student leadership group is spearheading our Lenten/Easter project and is 
running a Carnival for students on Friday, April 29.  We need contributions of baking, small 
treats and donations for small raffle prizes from our school families for this date.  Baked 
items and raffle entries are the prizes for our Carnival games. 
Proceeds from our Carnival benefit our Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools project to benefit 
families affected by Typhoon Haiyan in the Philippines.  We are partnering with Development 
& Peace to rebuild safe, sustainable communities in Tacloban.  Thank you for considering 
how you can help us in this important work of reaching out to our brothers and sisters in 
need in the Philippines!   
 

Albert Lacombe Pre-Kindergarten   
Screening Appointments  
We still have openings for Funded spots in our Pre-Kindergarten Classes for the 2016/2017 
school year. If you have any concerns about your child’s development, we have scheduled 
screening appointments at Albert Lacombe School on Monday, May 16 and Wednesday, May 
18.  Screening is done by an Occupational Therapist and Speech-Language Pathologist to help 
determine eligibility for a funded spot in Pre-Kindergarten. 
To book your Screening Appointment, or for further information on our Pre-Kindergarten 
Program, please contact Rachel O’Brien or Jane Davis at  
780-459-7711. 

TD Clean and Green RiverFest 
This year's TD Clean and Green RiverFest is scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2016 from 2 - 5 
pm (located behind St. Albert Centre). In addition to cleaning up along the river and 
planting trees, there will be an Environmental Fair, and BBQ care of St. Albert Centre. The 
TD Clean and Green RiverFest is the annual river clean-up combined with The River Edge 
Enhancement Project (REEP); a community partnership consisting of community members, 
BLESS volunteers and City staff who each year work on increasing the amount of animal 
habitat in the river valley by planting native trees and shrubs along the river’s edge. This 
event is for all ages. It’s an opportunity for individuals, groups or families to attend and to 
learn how everyone can impact his/her environment in a positive way. The environment 
fair part of  the day provides many learning opportunities to this theme. 


